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                                                                                          A Nut Free School 

Dear Parents, 
Thankyou for all your support for Comic Relief last week. The children raised an amazing 
£108.94 altogether, with their non-uniform day and the bake sale. What a super effort 
everyone. Well done to the teachers for organising the day and planning the exciting baking 
activities with each class and thankyou to everyone who came along at the end of the day 
and bought treats. Great team work for a worthy cause. 
 
What’s on this week:  

Mon 18th March Tag Rugby for Y3/4 with Mr Davies until 4.15pm.  

Tues 19th March Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton for R/KS1 until 4pm 
SATs Club with Mrs Christison until 4.15pm  

Weds 20th March Open the Book in Village Hall 
Lego Club with Mrs Christison until 4.15pm 

Thurs 21st March  

Fri 22nd March Y3/4 Tennis Lessons at David Lloyd pm  

Sat 23rd March Fundraising event at St Crux  

Mon 25th  March Minster FM to visit (Beat the Teacher) 
Tag Rugby for Y3/4 with Mr Davies until 4.15pm. Parent 
needed please 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Penelope in Y1 for super phonics 
 Hugo in Y2 for brilliant science 
 Florence in Y6 for thoughtful and selfless actions.  She has organised a Buddy Bench 

rota for the Y6 children.  These children will help on a lunch time by watching out for 
anyone who is in need of a chat or is sitting on the bench   
 

8 bronze Mathletics awards were given out and 2 silver.  

 

Friends of Naburn – St Crux 

This Saturday sees our major fundraising event of the year and it would be good to see as 

many of you as possible helping on the day. Thankyou to everyone who has offered to bake 

and help. We now need lots of good quality bric-a-brac, cds, dvds, books and toys (CE 

marked) to sell, so please have a good search at home for anything suitable. Items can be 

brought to the school on Thursday or Friday preferably, or we can accept donations any day 

this week.  If you have not offered to help and do find that you can come along on Saturday, 

just pop in to St Crux and I’m sure we can find you a job! Don’t forget to spread the word 

amongst friends and family too, so that we have lots of customers to serve! 
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Friends of Naburn - Treasurer 

The Friends of Naburn are in need of a Treasurer. This would suit somebody who is good with 

numbers and is a super opportunity to get involved with school.  If you have the skills for the 

job, please contact Becci or Rachel.  

ParentPay Reminder 

With our financial year-end rapidly approaching, our bursar has asked that, if possible, 

payments to ParentPay are made BEFORE Friday 22nd March or AFTER Friday 29th March. This 

would help with balancing our books! 

 

After School Club – Phunky Foods 

On Wednesday 27th March, Lucy from Phunky Foods will be coming into ASC.  She will be 

making a fun snack that all the children can join in with making too.  Please book a place for 

your child if they would like to come along.  If they already attend and are booked in for this 

date then there is no need to re-book a place.   

 

Book Order 

We recently sent home a Scholastic book catalogue, to coincide with World Book Day. If you 

wish to order from this, please return the order form to school. You can use your £1 World 

Book Day voucher for any purchases. School receives money back from the orders so it is a 

useful way to top up your bookshelves as well as ours! 

 

WANTED! 

Do you have some time to spare between 12 and 1:30 each day? Do you enjoy being around 

children and playing games? If so, we could have just the position for you! We are currently 

looking for a mid-day supervisor to work in school from Easter. Please see our website for 

further details and an application pack or if you think you may be interested, and would like 

an informal chat, please enquire at the office. We ideally need cover for three days, but even 

if you could only manage one, it would be a huge help. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 

Here are some photos from the last St Crux event, to spur us all on for Saturday! 


